
  

   

 

8 March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Re: Physics Drop-in Sessions 

In order to support your son’s academic progress in the forthcoming examinations, the Physics Department 
have organised a sequence of drop-in sessions.  These sessions are intended to support revision and 
assist with particularly challenging topics.  These will not be taught sessions but are open to all students in 
a particular year group and will support their independent study.  It is envisaged that your son should bring 
along questions or topics which he is having difficulties with which can be worked through with the support 
of a member of staff.  

Through his performance in end of topic tests your son should be aware of his achievement in each of the 
subject areas and will therefore know which topics are most critical for him to seek assistance with.  

The timetable for the sessions is below including the lead member of staff who will be supervising.  Other 
members of the Physics team will be available if numbers indicate that additional support is required.  

Week Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

 Year 11 Year 13 Year 12 

6
th

 March LJK KLT AJM 

13
th

 March AJM MXT LJK 

20
th

 March KLT AJM MXT 

27
th

 March MXT KLT AJM 

3
rd

 April LJK MXT KLT 

24
th

 April KLT AJM LJK 

 

Please feel free to contact ajm@bws.wilts.sch.uk should you have any further questions.  

Yours faithfully 

 
The Physics Department 


